Social Committee General Meeting - - February 11, 2019

Members Present: Cathy Sirocky, Cassie DeBow, Mary Seymour, Deb McDowell, Rhonda
Galvin, James Young, Jeanie Kunz, Enid Lobel.

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Vice Chairperson, Cathy Sirocky.

Approval of Minutes — Enid Lobel made a motion to approve the minutes from the January, 14-
2019 general meeting. Mary Seymour second. Approved

Treasurer’s Report — Cassie DeBow — Checking account balance at end of January is $5345.13
which includes the Good Neighbor Fund of $1126.01.

Activities/Events

e New York Bus Trip 12/5/2018 - It was reported that the organizers of the trip were
disappointed with the bus company. A refund was made by the bus company. Most
participants did not want money back. Therefore, $150.00 was placed in the treasury to
be used to defray costs for the May bus trip to NY city.

e Beer Club Party 1/19/19- Todd Welsh sent his report to Cathy Sirocky. 73 neighbors
attended and a good time was had by all. The unopened trays of food were taken to the
Phoenixville Men’s shelter that evening.

e Rock N Roll Party 3/9/19- Clancy Potter sent her report to Cathy Sirocky. The committee
is preparing for a fun night. A few reservations are still available.

e Mugs N Muffins 3/27/19- Maria Derbyshire reported that checks will be collected at
10am at the Sloan clubhouse on March 6, 2019 to secure a reservation . A maximum of
44 persons can attend.

e Holiday Party 2019- Kathy Flaherty reported that after reviewing recommendations the
holiday party will be held at River Crest Country Club on December 8, 2019. An entrée
choice will be offered from two mains. There are always vegetarian and/or gluten-free
meals available.

e Community Activities-Jeanie Kunz presented a few activities she would like to offer to
the community when she returns from vacation.

Information-

Speaker Series Coordinator- James Young was introduced. He has many great ideas for the
Speaker Series. He will be reaching out to the RAP community to invite their ideas for speakers
as well as speakers.

CAB Liaison — Bob Derbyshire reported that the next Board Meeting, February 28, 2019, is an
open meeting. There are four open meeting a year.

There being no further business a motion was made by Mary to adjourn and second Jeanie.
Motion passed. Enid J. Lobel, Secretary



